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News

Steven Badger Quoted in Reuters: COVID-19
response ‘could bankrupt the insurance industry’ 

April 15, 2020

Steven Badger, a partner in the Dallas office of Zelle, was quoted in a Reuters
article titled “COVID-19 response ‘could bankrupt the insurance industry’:
insurance defense lawyer.” 

In the article, Badger discusses the status of business interruption insurance
coverage claims issues and proposed legislation involving the COVID-19
pandemic. 

Click here to read “COVID-19 response ‘could bankrupt the insurance
industry’.”


